Carer Testimonial

I just wanted to thank you and your team so very much for supporting Jack during his two weeks with you and also for being absolutely brilliant at his 'Integration back into school' meeting.  The reports and plans that have been produced will be fantastic for helping Jack move into year 11 confidently.

Jack is currently loving every minute of his work experience at Tallis, Evesham, and, combined with what he learnt during his time with you guys, it should focus his mind on his end goal. 

Thanks once again and I hope you have an awesome summer break!
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